
 

      

        

 

 

   

                                 

 

 

  

   

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

   

      

 

                                                                          

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER 
Our library book checkout 

and return is EVERY 
THURSDAY 

 

A Peek at Our Week 
is on the back of this 

newsletter 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

 10/5  End of 1st grading period 
 10/8-10/12  NO School – Fall Break 
 10/17  FIELD TRIP – Hillview Stables & Pumpkin 

Patch 

  

 

 

10/11 – Picture Day 

10/15-10/19  (NO School)  Fall Break 
10/25 – Fall Festival 
10/31 – Classroom Halloween Party 
 

 
 

Some Fun & Helpful Ways  
to study for  

Spelling and High Frequency  
 

 Scrabble Letters – Use Scrabble 

letter tiles to write & then read the 

words. 

 Crazy Words: Put something ‘crazy’ 

(like jell-o mix, shaving cream, 

sand, or rice) on a cookie sheet, 

and have your child use his finger 

to ‘write’ then read the word. 

 Window paint – Use window-safe 

crayons or markers in the tub to 

spell & read the words. 

 Triangle Write: Write the words in a 

triangular style – like this: 

p  b 

pu  bl 

pul  bla 

pull  blac 

                         black 

http://teachmama.com/2009/07/sticky-finger-writing.html

